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Dear 2021 CheonBo Candidates, 

 

We want to sincerely thank you all for your patience as the final CheonBo Evaluations and Holy Robe 

issues are being resolved.We also want to thank you for your incredible work over the years and decades 

investing not only in your families and for Heavenly Parent and True Parents, but in your tribes and 

ancestors as well. 

 

The CheonBo Robes and Award boxes are finally on their way! Robes and award boxes were sent out 

over the weekend and will be arriving over the next two weeks. If you need documentation specifically 

for custom tax purposes or would like to track the location/progress of your packages, please let us know 

via email at evangelism@ unification,org and we will send you documentation/ a tracking number. You 

can view your individual delivery information by entering a tracking number at the website below. 

 

www,dhl,com/kr-en/home.html 

 

Unfortunately, the final CheonBo evaluations have yet to be completed. We will continue to communicate 

with the IHQ CheonBo team to inform you of any updates. If you have any questions or concerns, please 

work closely with your local HTM Coordinator or contact us at evangelism@ unification,org. 

 

Thank you and God Bless You! 

 

The Tribenet Team 

 

 
 


